
 

 

 

 
 

 
From: Andrew Leist 
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 5:00 PM
To: Clerk, City Works, Public 
Subject: comment for City Council Meeting 5/28, item A3
 

Re: item A3, 24-1059
 
Honorable Mayor, Vice-Mayor, and Councilmembers –

I support the conceptual plans for the “Better Overland” and “Safer Fox Hills” project, and I
hope you will too.

Our Bicycle and Pedestrian Action Plan (adopted 2020) recommends 22.85 miles of new
bikeways, and the proposed projects can move us significantly toward that goal.
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Equally important are the elements discouraging speeding and promoting appropriate
speeds
along the project corridor.  We all use sidewalks and cross streets at one time or another, so
enhancing our community to increase safety for pedestrians should be a goal we can all rally
around.

Thank you for your consideration!

Andrew Leist, resident and former member/Chair (2016-2020) of BPAC
4301 Vinton Ave
Culver City

 


